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Addendum 

The Permanent Mission of New Zealand has suggested the following 

change to be made in the Draft Report of the twentieth session of the 

International Dairy Products Council. If no remarks are made by any 

participant before 8 May 1989, the final report will contain the suggested 

amendment. 

Page 13, paragraph 7 should be read as follows: 

"7. World milk production, which had declined by 0.8 per cent from 1986 to 

1987, recovered in 1988 reaching almost its level of 1986. A further 

decline in milk deliveries in the Community and some other European 

countries was more than outweighed by an increase in the combined 

production of the United States, Canada and the USSR. In New Zealand, 

improved weather allowed production in 1988 to recover close to that of 

1986." 
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